
PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

ANNOUNCING VACANCY ON THE CITY OF GONZALES  
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
Deadline for submittal of your “letter of interest” is Monday, September 16 

The City Council will select a new Commissioner on October 7 
 
The Gonzales City Council is inviting letters of interest from Gonzales residents that 
would be interested in serving on the Gonzales Planning Commission.  
 
There are five Commissioners, four whose terms end in 2021 and one whose term ended 
January 2019.  The Planning Commission meets on the second Monday of each month at 
6:00 p.m. in the evening.  Compensation is $50.00 per attended meeting. It is possible 
that meetings may not occur every month.   
 
In 2019 and 2020, the Planning Commission will be working on amendments to the 
Zoning Code and will consider the pending Vista Lucia annexation. In addition to these 
major projects, the Planning Commission considers a variety of use permit applications.   
 
This is an excellent opportunity to learn the job of a Planning Commissioner, to 
contribute to your community and establish relationships with other community leaders. 
As a Planning Commissioner you will be trained by City staff to do your job. The 
January 2020 meeting will be used as a training session for all Commissioners.   
 
If you are interested, please submit a letter or email to Mayor Maria Orozco at the 
address shown below, describing your background and qualifications and your reason for 
applying. The deadline for submittal of your letter of interest is Monday, September 16.  
The City Council will then select the new Commissioner on October 7. 
 

 
Mayor Maria Orozco 

City of Gonzales 
Post Office Box 647 
Gonzales, CA  93926 

morozco@ci.gonzales.ca.us 
 

For more information contact Tencia Vargas at (831) 675-5000 or hvargas@ci.gonzales.ca.us  
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